
From: Michael Burton
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Zack Thomas
Subject: Mirage 30 PM State Com #1 lab data
Date: Friday, April 10, 2015 8:20:51 AM

Mike,
As we discussed on 4/9/15. The lab data dated 3/17/15 was the initial samples taken with the auger.
 The samples dated  4/2/15 were the samples taken while the excavation was taken place. The
 samples dated 4/6/15 are the final bottom hole samples after the area was excavated. We
 respectfully request backfill approval of this site. Thank you.
 
Mike Burton
DFSI
Environmental Operations Director
Customer Relations
575-390-5454 cell
The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and confidential use
 of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this  message is not the intended recipient or an agent
 responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this
 document in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly
 prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail,
 and delete the original message. 
 
 

mailto:mburton@diversifiedfsi.com
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us
mailto:zthomas@mewbourne.com

